
Start-up workshop for the project: 

Model invariance and constancy in the face of large shocks to the Norwegian 
macroeconomic system  

Tuesday 22 March 2022, 13:00-15:00.  

The Department of economics, University of Oslo, invites you to a workshop organized by 
the “Model invariance” project group.  The seminar marks the start-up of the project, which is 
financed by The Norwegian Research Council (project number 324472) and with NTNU as  
the collaborating institution.    

 

Program:  

13.00-13.05 – Welcome, Ragnar Nymoen (project leader) 

13.10-13.40 – Jennifer Castle (University of Oxford): Recent work on Covid forecasting and 
implications for macroeconomic forecasting. 

13.50-14:20 – Gunnar Bårdsen (NTNU and UiO): Time series estimation and forecasting of 
Covid in Norway 

14:30-15:00 – Ragnar Nymoen (UiO): Empirical econometric modelling of Covid-19 effects 
in Norway 

 

The workshop will be digital, but with possibility for joining in person. 

We will do our best to accommodate those who have the possibility to be present in person.  
Please contact Ragnar Nymoen (ragnar.nymoen@econ.uio.no) or Olja Toljagic 
(olja.toljagic@econ.uio.no) about this.   

 

Internet page of the project: 
https://www.sv.uio.no/econ/english/research/projects/maintenance/index.html 
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